
 
To my prosperous business partners in the Carta Notturno, 
 
Following the last summit, where Eve, from our Chapter, was able to sell you 
one of our Scorpion Sting daggers for the sum of 30 Crowns, I am most 
pleased to bring another opportunity to your door, in the interests of ongoing 
cooperation and mutual benefit. 
 
There is an individual whose soul is dedicated to the spiritual power of Peace 
who is building a congregation of peace followers out of Uccelini in Sarvos. In 
addition to being an activity deplored by the Synod, it is also adversely 
affecting the business interests of my Chapter. 
 
As you are active at Anvil, I would be most grateful if you could ascertain if the 
Sentinel Gate will be opening in Uccelini. If so, it is in our mutual interests that 
you arrange a group go forth and ensure that the wretched heretic and 
blasphemer be dispatched to the Labyrinth where they shall wander lost for 
eternity. 
 
Ideally, this would be done in such a way as to not trouble the militia and 
magistrates. Getting a condemnation for blasphemy through the Synod takes 
hours, and the troublesome sinner may try and use that time to escape. I can 
assure you that they will not be missed and that no one will raise any awkward 
questions. 
 
For mutual Prosperity and the keeping of confidences, 
 
Peter Cassian 


